Monica Hawkins

From:

Monica Hawkins

Sent:

Thursday, July 18, 2019 1:49 PM

To:

Peter fuzy

Subject:

Re: Educational opportunities

Good afternoon Dr. Fuzzy;

I am in receipt of your letter and will gladly place this in the council agenda for the council meeting scheduled for August 13 at 6 pm. At the Corbeil Park Hall situated at the back of the municipal office. I will place you under council delegation as you will be able to explain this further to council. See you then.

Sent from my iPhone

- > On Jul 18, 2019, at 10:50 AM, Peter fuzy <fuzypeter@hotmail.com> wrote:
- > Hello Monica

> nello iviol

- > I am requesting a letter of support from the municipality to be sent to our public school trustee Greg Barnes.
- > Educational opportunities are important to local business and professionals like myself that need to recruit other professionals to the area. The more opportunities we have to sell the diverse programs of our community to others, the more likely they are to move to our community.
- > I would be happy to explain to Council at the next meeting how lack of educational opportunities affected my office specifically 5 years ago.
- > The International Baccalaureate program is an asset to recruit talent globally and should be saved. It is accepted by our Nipissing University as well as Universities across the globe.
- > Thank You
- > Dr. Peter Fuzy
- >

Monica Hawkins

From:

Peter fuzy <fuzypeter@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, July 18, 2019 10:51 AM

To: Cc: Monica Hawkins Erika Lougheed

Subject:

Educational opportunities

Hello Monica

I am requesting a letter of support from the municipality to be sent to our public school trustee Greg Barnes. Educational opportunities are important to local business and professionals like myself that need to recruit other professionals to the area. The more opportunities we have to sell the diverse programs of our community to others, the more likely they are to move to our community.

I would be happy to explain to Council at the next meeting how lack of educational opportunities affected my office specifically 5 years ago.

The International Baccalaureate program is an asset to recruit talent globally and should be saved. It is accepted by our Nipissing University as well as Universities across the globe.

Thank You Dr. Peter Fuzy